
ARMENIAN SCHOOL 
As our tradition in St. Leon Armenian School, we commemorated our 

Holy Martyrs of the Armenian Genocide in front of the Khatchkar on Saturday, 

April 24, 2021.  Parents, students, teachers and members from our parish were 

present.  Der Diran and Deacon Levon did the hokehankist, which was 

followed by the students’ recitation of poems.  We sang Sardarabad, our school 

song, and the Armenian National Anthem.  After the ceremony, everybody 

placed carnations in front of the Khatchkar. 

 

                
 

   
 

               
 

Thank you to all who participated in the 

commemoration.                       Nora Vartivarian Balekji 

 

Upcoming for St. Leon Armenian School: 

Our end of the term Hantes.  It will be virtual as was our 

Spring Hantes.  It will be posted in the Lradoo and 

eLradoo with a link to view it in June.  


